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From: Robin Kolton <Robin.Kolton@tpwd.texas.gov>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 7:43 PM

To: Jody Weaver

Cc: Dana Lagarde; Rachel Garza; Jim Rudellat; ‘Matt Glaze'
Subject: RE: TPWL Recreational Grant Port Lavaca TX F-321-B-1,
Jody,

| did receive the updated information from Matt Glaze on Jan 5, 2024 and the information has been submitted to FWS
for their review. | know they are reviewing, but | don’t have an exact date that it will be reviewed/returned for
additional information/approved. As soon as | get information, | will contact you and keep you updated.

From: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 9:29 AM

To: Robin Kolton <Robin.Kolton@tpwd.texas.gov>

Cc: Dana Lagarde <Dana.Lagarde@tpwd.texas.gov>; Rachel Garza <rgarza@portlavaca.org>; Jim Rudellat
<jrudellat@portlavaca.org>; 'Matt Glaze' <mglaze@urbanvictoria.com>

Subject: RE: TPWL Recreational Grant Port Lavaca TX F-321-B-1,

g Some people who received this message don't often get email from jweaver@portlavaca.org. Learn why this is important

ALERT: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links in unknown or unexpected

emails.
Good morning Robin,

I have a Port Commission meeting next Tuesday. | would like to be able to provide some good news regarding this
breakwater project. It is my understanding that we responded to the issues below in December.

Can you please provide a status for me on this crucial project? I'm afraid we are going to have another hurricane season
this summer without benefit of this needed breakwater.

JoAnna P. “Jody” Weaver, P.E.

Interim City Manager

Phone: 361-552-9793

Mobile: 361-827-3601

Email: jweaver@portlavaca.org

202 N. Virginia Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979
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